
Subject: Re: Hello Old Friend
From: David Ambroz
Date: 12/29/2015 12:48 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Sharyn Romano <hbteam@earthlink.net>

Lisa, hello

Happy Holidays - haven’t heard back and wanted to check back in and see if you have time this week to connect.

David Ambroz 
davidambroz@gmail.com

On Dec 7, 2015, at 9:59 AM, David Ambroz <davidambroz@gmail.com> wrote:

Good Morning,

So many old friends on this email!  Hello Sharyn - the tree wizzard of East Hollywood BID

Great to hear there is a plan.  Lisa, I’d welcome the chance to meet with you and learn about your vision for the 
area.

Let me know some blocks of time, and I’m glad to come to you.

I work in Burbank, so if it could be 8 - 10AM, or 4-6PM, that’d be appreciated.

David Ambroz 
davidambroz@gmail.com

On Nov 30, 2015, at 11:53 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

David, thanks for your message and attention to one of our BID¹s missing
trees!  We are currently working on a number of tree
replacements/replantings, and we will include this one on that list.  We
plan to do these planting early in 2016.  I have cc¹ed our new Executive
Director, Lisa Schechter, and HBT on this message.  Thanks again.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089
MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org>

On 11/25/15, 10:32 AM, "David Ambroz" <davidambroz@gmail.com> wrote:



Good morning, I've been working with Steve, but see that he is no longer
with the organization. Was hoping that I might work with you and sponsor
a replanting of the tree that I've been cut down. It is at the north east
corner of Melrose and Highland.

Envoyé de mon iPhone


